DOCUMENT 31

6 April 1984
K/JEB/JB
PSG/F100

Stone, King and Wardle
13 Queen Square

Bath

BAl 2HJ

Dear Sir

Footpaths off Lyncombe Vale Road, Bath

I refer you to my letter of 25 November 1983 to which I do not appear to have
received a reply. A copy of that letter is enclosed. If your client wishes
the paths to be waymarked as I suggested, then I would advise you that the
signposts are to be erected where the paths leave Lyncombe Vale Road within
the next month, and a waymarking scheme could be implemented at the same time.
This will of course depend on your reply to the above~mentioned letter.

It has been brought to my attention also, that trees have been felled on the
land surrounding the footpaths. I understand that the felled tree trunks and
branches have been left so as to block one the footpaths - between points A
and B shown on the attached plan. In view of the public right of way status
accorded to the path, this action constitutes em offence under 8137 of the
Highways Act 1980. I would be obliged if you would bring this information

to your clients attention and advise them that the obstructions should be removed

forthwith.

Thanking you in anticipation of your continued assistance in this matter.

Yours faithfully

@441.

P S GILBERT
Senior Planning Assistant (Rights of Way)





